
THE BUTTERFLIES OF LITTLEHAM AND LANDCROSS NEED YOU! 

BIG BUTTERFLY COUNT 2014 

WHAT:  It’s nearly time to do The Big Butterfly Count- just spend 15 minutes 

outdoors on a sunny day ( in your garden, an open space, the woods) and count how 

many butterflies or day moths you spot. 

HOW:  Butterfly Conservation have produced this simple record sheet with pictures 

of the most common UK butterflies to help you work out what you’ve seen. 

WHEN:  Any day between 19 July and 10 August 2014 

WHY:  The important final step is collation of the results to establish a base line 

record of the butterfly population in Littleham and Landcross AND to contribute to the 

annual measure of the British butterfly population. 

First, please submit your results either: 

On-line at http://www.bigbutterflycount.org/ 

OR tick below if you would like us to submit your results for you. 

Then, Littleham and Landcross Biodiversity Group will have a Big Butterfly Count 

display in the Village Hall.  Here you can find spare record sheets AND a folder 

where you can post your record sheet so that we can collate them OR hand your 

record sheet to Anne Davies, Mari Galvin, Rob Reed, Chris Hassell, Janet Smith or 

Jill Turner. 

RESULTS:  The results of the Littleham and Landcross BIG BUTTERFLY COUNT 

will be posted on this website, in the Village Hall and in The Crosslet. 

Please submit my results to the BIG BUTTERFLY COUNT          

 

Date of my count: …………………….. 

Type of location (e.g. wood, garden, field)  ………………………………………. 

Postcode of count: ……………………………… 

http://www.bigbutterflycount.org/

